
                                      

 

7 June 2021 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming your daughter/son to our North Bromsgrove 

family in September.  

This half term your daughter/son will be introduced to their Year 9 Progress Lead Mrs Franklin, 

Year 9 Pastoral Manager Mrs Hateley and members of the Senior Leadership Team. 

On Thursday 17 June and Friday 18 June 2021 from 4.30pm - 5pm, we will be hosting an 

informal question and answer session for parents and carers, which will take place remotely on 

Microsoft TEAMS. This will be the opportunity to meet with key NBHS staff that will be 

supporting you through your daughter/son’s transition and for us to answer any questions you 

may have about joining us in September. 

Following this on Wednesday 7 July 2021 we will have our official ‘Transition Evening’ for both 

students, parents, and carers. This will also take place remotely on Microsoft TEAMS and will 

consist of two sessions: 5 - 6pm and 7 - 8pm.  

All Microsoft TEAMS links will be sent out in due course.  

Admission Forms 

You will shortly be receiving a link from your current school, which will take you to a specific 

page on our school website for access to all our Admission forms which we would like you to 

complete online by Friday 2 July 2021.  

It is important that all forms are completed by the given deadline please.  

We very much look forward to meeting your daughter/son in September. In the meantime, if you 

have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school, using the email address 

keepintouch@northbromsgrove.worcs.sch.uk and we will endeavour to get back to you as soon 

as we can.   

 

Yours faithfully 

C. MCKENZIE 

ASSISTANT HEADTEACHER 
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